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Dear Parents, 
 
Y4-6 choir will start on Friday 1st March and will run between 8am and 8:45am in Acer classroom. Your 
child will then go directly to their classroom when the club is finished. All children in Years 4-6 are 
welcome. Please note that this choir will run in place of the Y3 & 4 and Young Voices choirs.  
 
Please bring your child to the Acer classroom outside door via the gate in the car park. 
 
If your child would like to join Y4-6 choir, please complete the consent slip below and return to Miss 
Newby. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Newby 
 

 
 
Y4-6 choir 
 
My child __________________________________ in class _____________________________________ 
would like to join the Y4-6 choir on Friday mornings. 

 

Signed: _______________________________________  

Name: ________________________________________  


